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Fr. Bernardine Announces Historic Campaign In Celebration of St. Pius V’s 100th Anniversary
A historic capital campaign entitled, “Renew All Things In Christ,” was announced at Masses this weekend by Fr. Bernardine Eikhuemelo, Pastor of St. Pius V. “The campaign for St. Pius V Parish has already begun,” said Fr. Bernardine. He also announced that Endya Freeman and Carl Tremble have been named General Campaign Co-Chairs.
“The top priority of the campaign is to raise $350,000 over the next three to five years to ‘renew’ and update the appearance of the interior and exterior of the church and other parish grounds and buildings. As much as the parish cherishes our current church, it is necessary to renew and upgrade it to secure the existence of St. Pius V as the Mother Church of African Amerian Catholics in Jacksonville,” said Fr. Bernardine. “It has been years since major maintenance and repairs have taken place at the parish as we head into this historic milestone,” said Freeman.
Renew All Things In Christ is about being good stewards of the parish, from a literal physical standpoint and spiritually - in celebration of our 100th Anniversary in 2021. So, once again, as our legacy indicates, we have been called on to meet the demands of our historically African American parish of the Diocese of St. Augustine. “The Feasibility & Planning Study Report presented on August 16th gives us great hope we can achieve our goals,” according to Tremble.
Over the past 98 years so many of us have been blessed by St. Pius V. Campaign Co-Chairs Freeman and Tremble are also excited to announce that other leaders for the campaign are: Honorary Co-Chairs, Tinye Dawkins and Lucille Trotter; Advanced & Major Gifts Co-Chairs, Alexander and Janice Hice; Parish Gifts Co-Chairs, James and Loretta Breaker; Volunteer Recruitment Chair, Mary Granger; Communications & Public Relations Chair, Regina Taylor-Murphy; and Hospitality Chair, Deirdre Clayton.
The campaign we have undertaken gives us the opportunity to give something back to our parish community and God, and to express our appreciation in an appropriate and timely manner. In a larger sense, the opportunity to support this campaign is a vehicle to express a new blessing. It is a gift given in the knowledge that you are contributing to the benefit of the St. Pius V community.
More information about the “case for support” and reasons why we are conducting the campaign, campaign activities, volunteers and other important communications will take place over the next eleven weeks through pulpit announcements, email, our parish website and facebook. Stanton Cadow, former Director of Development of the Diocese of St. Augustine and Executive Director of the Catholic Foundation, of Cadow Development Consulting, who directed the Feasibility & Planning Study, will also be directing Renew All Things In Christ. Call the campaign office at 904-354-1501 or e-mail Stanton at scadow@icloud.com, for more information.
“As much as the parish cherishes our current church, it is necessary to renew and upgrade it to secure the existence of St. Pius Vas the Mother Church of African American Catholics in Jacksonville.” - Fr. Bernardine





Renew All Things In Christ Campaign Leaders from left to right, Carl Tremble, Lucille Trotter, Tinye Dawkins and Endya Freeman.









